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Washington Healthplanfinder – November 2022 System Release 
System release outage 

Washington Healthplanfinder is scheduled to go live Thursday, November 10, 2022. The system will not 
have down time for this release.  

 

Navigation and accessibility improvements 
• Additional visual, functional and alt text updates have been made to the Apple Health label, 

Washington Healthplanfinder logo, Middle initial (M.I) field, Review Your Application modal, 

Provider and Facility Search and mobile/collapse icon in the shopping experience.   

• The password field will now display a show/hide button instead of an eye icon making it 
accessible for keyboard and mouse navigation.  

 
Other updates 
• Reported income will display in red when the income is a negative number. 

• A Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) notice display issue is resolved. The “Next Year” field will 
populate in Washington Apple Health Renewal (EE008) and Washington Apple Health Renewal 
Action Required (EE009) correspondences.  

• The display issue that resulted in showing an incorrect savings amount for Cascade Care Savings 
have been resolved. The correct, lower, Cascade Care Savings amounts are now displayed in 

Washington Healthplanfinder.  

• A text keyboard will display when mobile application users are attempting to update Other 
Minimum Essential Coverage (MEC) information. 

• Automated data checks with Federal data sources were developed to identify death and Medicare 
discrepancies.  

• The insulin cost sharing cap will show as $35 in the plan benefit pages for all qualified health 
plans.  

 


